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From Dr. W.l .Senne ,7.

H ART H 0~fcJ S>‘~E1

UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO

OFFICE OF THE. WAReEUT*

Toronto, Ontario, Sarcla 5, 1921.

Dear Sir Arthur :

I am writing to you because I know no 

. Je are anxious to form an Inter-else vàiom I could com tunicate 

University English Billiard Tournament to be held annually and composed of

one

Me.Gill, sueens and Toronto.
I should be very grateful if McGill would

give me their support in this. The teams would consist of four or six men

which each individual University might think itselected on any basis

advisable.
Would it be possible for McGill to send

possible who would have authority to 

tournament? I should see
here a "plenipotentiary" as soon as 

agree to a constitution covering the proposed 

that your representative would be the guest of the University during his

stay here.

I think it would be a very good thing if 

"V such a tournament could be or- mized as it would bring together arothei 

group of University students not represented by Rugby or Hockey.

You will forgive me for writing to you.

\

direct,
With kindest regards,

7L
Sir Arthur Currie, E.O.M.G.,

Principal McGill University


